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To our loyal Symphony supporters:

On behalf of the BSO board I would like to thank you for your continuing attendance  
at our concerts. I am sure that you have noticed on more than one occasion the small number of 
folks at the Thursday concert. With this in mind the orchestra board has decided for attendance and 
financial reasons to suspend our Thursday performances for the 2019-2020 Season.

We hope that you will join us for the Sunday performances at 4:00 PM for the following dates.

October 13, 2019, December 15, 2019, February 16, 2020 and May 17, 2020.

Please be kind enough to respond to Sue Ward if you have already placed an order for Thursday 
tickets. Sue takes care of the season subscriptions and ticket sales.

Her email address is:	 msbward@gmail.com

You may also order from our website: 
	 ww.beaufortorchestra.org

If you prefer to respond via US mail please send to:
	 Beaufort Symphony Orchestra 
	 P.O. Box 504
	 Beaufort, SC 29901

If you have any questions feel free to call me at 843 441 1138

									         Thank you again,

									         Ed Like. Pres. BSO Board.
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